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FULL-SERVICE RETIREMENTHOME
Located on the cusp of the Hamlet of Glen Williams

222 Mountainview Road North, Georgetown
905-877-1800

www.mountainviewresidence.com

Mountainview Residence by the Glen
The only family owned & operated retirement home in Halton Hills.

On-site activities to foster social, emotional, physical and mental wellbeing.

Mountainview
Residents

are fully vaccinated,
all are in good spirits

We are growing with
our community. Come
see our new designs

starting summer 2021!

You’ve worked hard to enjoy retirement, now it’s our pleasure to make this the best time of your life
in a family, friendly atmosphere. Our residents enjoy social meals (variety of food choices), along

with discrete personal care services to support daily well being.

Mountainview Residents
receive the vaccine booster

dose and are enjoying
ongoing activities

See our new suite plans
online as we grow to
meet the needs of our

residents and community!

greenhousesdg

Your first choice when it comes
to Garden Centres & Nurseries

8890 Eighth Line, Georgetown
Phone: 905-877-9842 • www.dggreenhouses.com

Pre-made winter
arrangements,

bows, wreaths, and
decorations for the
upcoming holiday

season.

There is no better
way to get into the

Christmas spirit.

Winter Arrangements!!!

Remembering...

Revised plans for a Glen
Williams estate subdivi-
sion, which have been over
15 years in the making, are
in the hands of town staff
and up for public comment.

The proposal from
Charleston Homes calls for
28 single-detached homes —
down from the previous 31
— that would be built as
phase two of the existing
Bishop Court in the hamlet.
Halton Hills Council recent-
ly hosted a virtual public
meeting on the plans.
Neighbouring residents at-
tended to voice their con-
cerns about the proposed
smaller lot sizes being in-
consistent with the look and
feel of Bishop Court's first
phase, increased traffic on
nearby Confederation
Street and tree preservation
on the development lands.

The citizens also ex-
pressed worries about po-
tential stormwater runoff
issues, in light of the recent
incidents of muddy flood
waters flowing from Eden
Oak's housing development
site down to Glen Williams
properties below.

During the meeting, pro-
ject engineer Steve Braun
detailed Charleston's drain-
age plans for the property,
which include utilizing ex-
isting and new stormwater
management ponds and a
swale to direct water in the
appropriate direction. 

"At no time will there ev-
er be water or runoff going
over that boundary towards
the phase one existing land-
owners," he said.

The plans from Charles-
ton Homes were first re-
ceived by the town in 2005,
then revised and resubmit-
ted several times over the
years. Consultant Glenn
Wellings, who spoke at the

meeting on behalf of the de-
veloper, said if the plans are
ultimately approved, it
would still be a couple years
before any homes are built
on the property.

Residents can submit
comments to town planner
Ruth Conard until Nov. 22
through the municipality's
website at https://
bit.ly/3BQ6lUz, where
more details on the propos-
al can also be found. 

In order for the develop-
ment to proceed, a zoning
bylaw amendment is re-
quired. Town staff will
bring a final recommenda-
tion report back to council
at a later date.
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Plans for phase two of an estate home subdivision on Bishop Court in Glen Williams are being
evaluated by Town staff.
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